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Priest Recruitment Updates 

 

The Bishop’s Committee met last Thursday, February 17, 2002 with the Rev. 

Cn. Susan Cleavely Canon to the Ordinary. We have several tasks to complete as 

listed below: 

 

 

1. Elect a Chaplain, who is a lay person, not on the Bishop’s Committee, at our next Bishop’s 

Committee meeting on March 17. This person will guide us through the process with prayer.  

2. Profile training 

3. Bias training 

4. State of Congregation report 

 

Ash Wednesday 

Ash Wednesday service will be held at 12:30 p.m. on Wednesday, March 2nd 

.  Please join us for this short half hour service as we begin Lent.  

 

The Good Book Club –Lent 2022 – Exodus 

Linda Mayer is hosting a Lenten bible study after church on Sundays starting 

March, 6, 2022. 

 Please contact her if you would like to join. 

The Episcopal Church Women 



  

The ECW ladies will hold their April luncheon on Thursday, April 14, 2022 at noon. Please 

join! 

 

************************************************************************* 
 

Annual Meeting Highlights: 

• Monthly outreach fund donations will be supporting the Lake Chelan Community Nurse 

and the Tender Loving Care Programs.  

• Diocesan delegates to Convention October 15 and 16 will be Ed McLain and Terry 

LaBrue. Alternate delegate is Kathy Nierenberg. 

• New Bishop Committee members elected to serve for three years are Jane Farris, Pat 

LaPorte, and Ed McLain.  

• The Rev. Linda Mayer officially announced that she will retire when she turns 80 in 

January 2023. The Diocese of Spokane will meet with the Bishop’s Committee to assist 

in selecting the next Vicar. Look for highlights in each monthly newsletter.  

• A very nice thank you letter was received from the Thrive organization thanking us for 

the wonderful support, donations, and gifts to the family they had selected for us for 

Christmas.  

• Hopefully we can return to Coffee Hour on Sunday, March 6, 2022. 

• Senior Warden Linda Cox adjourned the Annual Meeting at 12:35 p.m. 

 

 

Diocesan Digest Calendar of Events 

To learn more about online events happening through the Spokane Diocese go to the Diocesan 

Calendar online at www.spokanediocese.org.  

 

************************************************************************* 

 

 

 
 

 

A Touch of Laughter 

http://www.spokanediocese.org/


  

When the moon hits your eye, like a big pizza pie, 

 That’s amore. 

When an ell bites your hand, and that’s not what you planned, 

 That’s a moray. 

When our habits are strange, and our customs deranged, 

 That’s our mores. 

When your horse chews dried grass, and then begs for more, alas, 

 That’s some more hay.  

When your sheep go to graze, in a damp marshy place,  

 That’s a moor, eh? 

Author Unknown 

 

 

March Calendar  

March 2—Ash Wednesday—12:30 p.m. 

March 3,10,17,24—Ladies AA—12:00 p.m. 

March 6—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

March 13— Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

March 17—Bishop’s Committee—3:00 p.m. 

March 20— Morning Prayer—10:00 a.m. 

March 27— Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

Mon-Sat—AA—6:30-7:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Ed McLain—8 

Adam Rynd—11 

Bill Fenton—12 

Darrell Thayer—15 

  

https://www.facebook.com/DailyEarWormMusic/photos/a.1438956283024146/3006689526250806/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU-9ZkFExlxR5-BrNHbo7LiHIAt_VtHSTcn5bZLBsM5F41zO5cV5txkVln3E3KMXImL18nmYB2cVZJ_wfXM-TN5FP7LcOOEbzfGaZHwgXkvVpDlhWs3vv-pGbzR64CkU6DAZ1GWDqy0c5ssiROKddwIpRJtdUV5rRUJxmqiokcsPwI65FpUSIqasgzusdJ_mvwDvTIWyclGCbh-KhnznqeO&__tn__=EH-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/DailyEarWormMusic/photos/a.1438956283024146/3006689526250806/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU-9ZkFExlxR5-BrNHbo7LiHIAt_VtHSTcn5bZLBsM5F41zO5cV5txkVln3E3KMXImL18nmYB2cVZJ_wfXM-TN5FP7LcOOEbzfGaZHwgXkvVpDlhWs3vv-pGbzR64CkU6DAZ1GWDqy0c5ssiROKddwIpRJtdUV5rRUJxmqiokcsPwI65FpUSIqasgzusdJ_mvwDvTIWyclGCbh-KhnznqeO&__tn__=EH-y-R


COLUMBARIUM NICHES AVAILABLE 

FOR SALE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Columbarium has many  

niches available.  

Be aware of this and plan a beautiful, sacred, 

resting place.  

Think of family members  

to plan for also. 

The niches cost $950.00  

and fit two urns. 

Please take time to think about this 

wonderful opportunity.  

Contact the church for more information:  

509-682-2851  

or write us at P.O. Box 1226, Chelan, WA 

98816
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